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Comments: I am opposed to the to project #52440.  This area should remain as it is.  it is more valuable in it's

current state than it would as an expansion of a ski area.  This is a time when we need more natural areas like

the 500 acres that would be converted to a ski area.  If a project like this one goes through it will probably be

follow by others that could continue to reduce our forest lands.  At a time when we are facing a climate crisis we

need to hold on to all of our remaining forest areas because they help combat global warming in several ways

including storing carbon and removing carbon from the air. 

 

Also, I understand that the interests of native people who wish protect this land over which they have treaty right

is being ignored.  The interest of native people should be given proper consideration.  Their tradition of being

protectors of the land should honored and their treaty rights shouldn't be violated.


